
Location:  ZOOM CALL   

Please join us on Thursday, May 19, 2022 from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm EST, for an evening  CLE Lecture via Zoom 
Call.  Check-in time starts at 5:45 pm EST.

Speaker: Jamie Ibrahim, Deputy Director Southern Arizona Legal Aid

Topic: Big Rule change for Magistrates: Changing  the reports and recommendations to mirror Child Support Hearing Officer 
procedure  

Jamie Ibrahim is the Deputy Director at Southern Arizona Legal Aid, Inc. (SALA) She is an experienced litigator whose career 
now focuses on the management of SALA’s 60+ staff and $5M annual budget. Ms. Ibrahim began her 16-year career in public 
interest at Jacksonville Area Legal Aid where she assisted hundreds of clients in family law, housing, and consumer 
issues.  Thereafter, she was appointed as a General Magistrate for the Fourth Judicial Circuit where she handled an average of 
1,000 family law hearings per year.  She was a recipient of the 2011 Family Law Section of the Florida Bar Making a Difference 
Award and was named a 2020 Leader in the Law by the Florida Association for Women Lawyers.

Ms. Ibrahim graduated from the University of North Florida and Florida Coastal School of Law.  She has been admitted to 
practice law in Florida and Arizona.

All interested legal professionals are welcome to attend this CLE event! 

COST: $20 for Member/ $30.00 Non Member 

PAYMENT OPTIONS: Online prior to the event is preferred or you can send payment via Check, or money order made payable 
to NEFPA, 221 N. Hogan Street, Box 164, Jacksonville, Florida 32202. Please make sure your name is referenced on the memo 
line of your check or money order.

CANCELLATION INFORMATION: If you are unable to make an event and are paying by cash, check or money order, please 
notify nefpa.1stvicepresident@gmail.com to cancel your reservation no later than 24 hours prior to the event to avoid being 
charged.

RSVP deadline: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 by NOON. Zoom call in information will be provided via email to all of those 
registered on Wednesday, May 18, 2022. 

(1) hour credit, NALA approved, will be given for virtual meeting.   Certificate of attendance will be distributed upon receipt 
of payment by NEFPA, and after having remained in attendance for the required minimum 50 minutes.

We look forward to seeing you on our Zoom call.
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